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Dear Resident,  

 

We are writing to inform you that we are planning to hold an event on the basketball 

courts on the western edge of Finsbury Park on 27
th
 March 2010 between 2pm and 9pm. 

The event is being held to celebrate ‘Newroz’ – the Kurdish New Year 

 

We have applied for a license and advertised through the local paper (Haringey 

Independent) and have displayed notices within and around the park as required under the 

licensing application. However, we wanted to ensure that everyone was informed about 

the event and to take the opportunity to invite you to come along and celebrate with us. 

There will be live music from some of the top Kurdish performers, folk dancing and a 

range of traditional foods. Tickets are £10 each and the event is free for under 12s.  

 

If you are unable to attend, rest assured that we are working with the council and 

statutory bodies to ensure that any disturbance is kept to an acceptable level, that the 

event is safe and that the site is returned to its original condition.  

 

If you have any concerns regarding noise during the event you can speak with 
the organisers on 07960302192. Please note this mobile number will only be active 
during the event, for contact with the Kurdish Community Centre at all other times please 

use the details above   
 

If you have any queries or would like to purchase tickets, please do not hesitate to contact 

us.  

 

Newroz Piroz Be! Happy New Year! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Arzu Pesmen 

Chairperson 

 


